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Copley Kids Can 

 

This weeks Earth Award Winners 

 

 

 

 

EYFS Wriggly Nativity 

 

What a lovely wriggly Nativity!!! 

All the children performed and behaved        

wonderfully on the day. Thank you to  all the 

children (and parents for the fantastic outfits). 

 

Copley Champions 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Copley champions enjoyed a special treat 

yesterday at Coffee on the Bean. No left over 

cakes though! 

KS1 Party  

We had a special visitor this week! The children  were 

extremely excited to see such a busy man at their party. 

He even brought a special gift for each keystage 1 class. 

They had a brilliant afternoon playing, singing and eating! 

 



Mon 8th Jan Training Day  

Tues 9th Jan School re-opens 

Mini Olympics after school club 

Wed 10th Jan Y4 swimming 

Cooking after school club 

Hudds Town after school club 

Thurs 11th Jan   

Fri 12th Jan SOW—Springwood 

 What's happening in school week beginning 8th January 
Weekly attendance % &  

number of pupils late in each class 

Northdene 98 0 

Bankhouse 96 0 

Greenpark 98 0 

Riverwood 97 1 

Springwood 99 0 

Calder 94 0 

Lydbrook 99 3 

Woodhouse 93 0 

 

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year 

From all the Staff at school 

 

A big thank you to everyone who visited and 

helped at the Christmas Fayre. We raised over 

£800 for the school fund which will help pay for fun 

resources for the children. 

St Stephens Carol Concert 

Thank you for joining us on Tuesday for our first  

carol concert at the church since 2015. 

The children loved performing for you all even 

though the temperature could have been higher. 

Copley Community New Year’s Eve Party 

Bring in the New Year with friends and neighbours. 

7pm Old Rishworthians, Copley 

Disco...Games...Supper 

Tickets can be purchased at Old Rishworthians Rugby Club and Sticky Fingers  

Adults—£5, Kids (6 to 16) - £3, nippers—free 

Please have the correct money as this would be very helpful, Thank you 

Thank you  

A massive thank 

you and goodbye 

to Mrs Boyes who 

has been volun-

teering at Copley 

school for over 

eight years. We 

will all miss you. 
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